
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 16, 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

During the winter testing window of January 29th- February 2nd, students in first through fifth 
grades will take the MAP (Measures of Academic Progress) test in the areas of Math and 
Reading.  This adaptive assessment is used to inform teachers of each student’s ability in 
multiple areas and to help us monitor student growth over time.  The data provided by MAP 
assessments also gives our teachers important information that is used for planning lessons to 
meet the unique instructional needs of each student.   

Although the MAP test is not an assessment that you can prepare for by studying, there are a 
few things that parents can do to help ensure that students are prepared and ready for testing.  
Please make certain that your child is on time to school, well rested, and has eaten a good 
breakfast each day they test.  We ask that you schedule all appointments other days or later in 
the afternoon.  Thank you in advance for your support and assistance as we work together to 
help ensure the success of our students. 

The testing calendar below indicates the specific dates of testing for each grade level.   

29 
 
Grades 1-5 
Math 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30 
 
Grades 1-5, 
except Guffey 
ELA 

31 
 
 

1 
 

2 
 
Guffey’s 
ELA  

If you any questions or concerns, please email me.  

Sincerely,  

Elizabeth E. Rollins 
Assistant Principal  
Northside Elementary School of the Arts  
803-981-1573/erollins@rhmail.org 

840 Annafrel Street 

Rock Hill, South Carolina 

Phone: 803-981-1570 

Fax: 803-981-1926 

Lesley Rouse, Principal 

 

Northside Elementary School of the Arts  
‘The Arts Explorers’ 


